COUNTY OF EL DORADO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

CONSTRUCTION UNIT
2441 Headington Road
Placerville CA 95667
Phone: (530) 842-4987
Fax: (530} 295-2655

JAMES W. WARE, P.E. MAIN OFFICE:
Director of Transportation 2850 Fairlane Court
Placerville CA 95667

Internet Web Site: Phone: (530) 621-5800 ¢
http:/ico.el-dorado.ca.us/dot Fax: (530} 626-0387

DATE: October 20, 2009
TO: All Prospective Bidders
SUBJECT: Response to Bidders’ Inquiries No. 7
US 50/Missouri Flat Road Interchange Improvements — Phase 1B
(Project No. 71336)
ITEM NO. PAGE OR
DRAWING INQUIRY/RESPONSE
NO.
1 SP-2 and SP-3 | Question: Since two different people will fill out the bid
and P-13 item sheets and the Subcontractor Listing form, is it
acceptable to submit the contract documents in a three-
ring binder or it is acceptable to staple a copy of the
executed Subcontractor Listing form to the original
Subcontractors Listing form in the contract document
booklet.
Answer: The Subcontractors Listing form (P-13) can be
removed from the bound contract documents booklet,
executed, and replaced/rebound into the booklet. It is
also acceptable to copy the Subcontractors Listing form,
execute it, and attach the executed form to the original
Subcontractors Listing form in the contract booklet by
staples or other means.

2 SP-137 Question: | wanted to find out if Cured-In-Place liner
would be allowed as an alternate for the Plastic Pipeliner
on this project?

Answer: Bidders are advised to bid this item per Section
10-1.31 “Existing Highway Facilities” subsection “Plastic
Pipeliner”.

Holders who have already mailed their proposal can contact Janel Gifford at (530) 642-
4988 (email: Janel.Gifford@edcgov.us) to arrange return of their proposal.

Inform all suppliers and subcontractors as necessary.

The DOT is only sending this response to bidders’ inquiries by posting on the following
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website: http://www.edcgov.us/DOT/bids.html.

Responses to bidder inquiries, uniess incorporated into formal addenda to the
contract, are not a part of the contract, and are provided for the bidder’s
convenience only. In some instances, the question and answer may represent a
summary of the matters discussed rather than a word-for-word recitation. The
availability or use of information provided in the responses to bidder inquiries is not
to be construed in any way as a waiver of the provisions of Section 2-1.03,
“Examination of Plans, Specifications, Contract, and Site of Work,” of the Standard
Specifications or any other provision of the contract, the plans, Standard
Specifications, or special provisions, nor to excuse the contractor from full
compliance with those contract requirements. Bidders are cautioned that
subsequent responses or contract addenda may affect or vary a response previously
given.

Sincerely,
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| Janel Gifford, PE
Supervising Civil Engineer
Office Engineer Unit

C: Adam Bane
John Kahling



